
Did You Know?
Most online pharmacies are not safe or legal. 
They might send you medication that is 
tampered with, expired or fake. They might 
use your personal information to steal your 
identity. To protect yourself:

 Only order from online pharmacies in
your health plan’s pharmacy network.

 Do not click on links in emails or pop-up
advertisements on the internet.

 Do not order from pharmacies outside the
United States.

 Report pharmacies that offer prescription
drugs without a prescription or won’t accept
your prescription insurance card as a form
of payment.

Remember: If the deal is “too good to be 
true,” it probably is!

To discuss benefits, coverage or  
claims payment concerns, contact 

Customer Service at:  

To report suspected fraud, call: 
1-877-7SAFERX (1-877-772-3379)



You can protect your  
identity and your benefits

Do Your Part

 Never give out your Social Security,
Medicare, health plan numbers or
banking information to someone that
you don’t know.

 Carefully review your plan statement
to ensure that all of the information
is correct.

 Know that free services DO NOT
require you to give your plan or
Medicare number to anyone.

v	 Share this information with your friends.

To discuss benefits, coverage or  claims 
payment concerns, contact Customer 

Service at:1-800-407-9069 TTY 711

To report suspected fraud, call:  
1-877-7SAFERX (1-877-772-3379)


	<PLAN NUMBER>: 1-800-407-9069  TTY 711


